
January 2022 Tiny Tots Child Care News 

 

  

HAPPY NEW YEAR! We hope everyone enjoyed their holiday celebrations and we would like 

to thank those who gave staff holiday gifts/treats.  

 

We would like to thank everyone for your help & cooperation by reducing your hours 

of care to help lessen covid exposures. If you haven't contacted your local legislator 

regarding the quarantine requirements childcares must abide by, we encourage you to do 

so.  

 

Tax season is upon us. If you would like your 2021 tuition statement, please let the office 

know. We will begin working on the requests this week. Once you request this information, 

please be aware that it could take approximately one week to complete it.  

 

Kindergarten registration for all schools in District 197 is now open. Click here for 

enrollment information and links on their website.  

 

School release days for District 197 are January 17th, 24th, & 25th.  

 

We wish you a happy and healthy New Year! 
  

 

 

https://www.isd197.org/district/enrollment


 


